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As an Adult Foster Home Provider, I strongly oppose to the ideea of unionizing the 

long term care family business. 

All their presented ideas are irrelevant for us, we are heavily monitored and regulated 

by the County and State. 

Our caregivers have specific requirements that have to be submitted before they start 

working as caregivers. 

We can barely survive as it is, as small businesses, there is absolutely no need for 

extra expenses to support an additional agency, for our so limited funds. 

Please vote NO! 

Thank you.  


